
 
 
Date:  18 April 2016 

 

 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Further to consultation with the Chair of the Council, please be advised that 
the meeting of Council on 27 April 2016 has been cancelled due to a lack of 
business. 
 
Members will have noticed that in their diaries this meeting was marked ‘To 
Be Confirmed’.  Given that the Council met on 7 April and has its Annual 
Meeting on 18 May 2016 the meeting on 27 April is not now required. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Assistant Director – Governance & Monitoring Officer 
To: Chairman & Members of the Council  
 


